
IR-01-22-12223 

8 June 2022 

Sean 
fyi-reguest-19248-95d03792@reg uests.fyi.orq. nz 

Dear Sean 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 1 May 2022 in which 
you asked for information regarding the salaries and salary bands of staff who are 
involved in police prosecutions. You requested the following: 

1. The salaries and salary bands of staff who are involved in Police prosecutions.

2. This includes lawyers who are Police prosecutors, police sergeants who do
prosecution and any managers and supporl staff who manage/assist in
prosecutions.

I have provided details of salary pay scales for all staff that work in the Police Prosecution 
Service (PPS) in the attached PDF. This includes lawyers who are police prosecutors, 
police sergeants who do prosecution work, and any managers and support staff who 
manage or assist in prosecutions. The supplied document includes a breakdown of 
positions within the PPS, details of the number of individuals at each position, and the 
relevant pay scale applicable for each position. 

For the sake of completeness I have also included details of the relevant Professional 
Prosecutor Allowance, District Prosecution Manager Allowance, and Police Prosecution 
Service National Trainer Allowance, which form part of the remuneration for those 
positions. Please note that sworn and non-sworn officers who are prosecutors are on the 
same prosecutor pay scale. 

I am withholding identifiable data and information for all PPS staff in relation to their 
individual salaries under section 9(2)(a) of the OIA. Police considers the interests 
requiring protection by withholding the information are not outweighed by any public 
interest in release of the information. 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied 
with the response to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available 
at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

� rs sincere� 
I • 

Paula Holt 
Acting Director Prosecutions 
New Zealand Police 

Police National Headquarters 
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand. 
Telephone: 04 474 9499. www.police.govt.nz 
















